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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the face-to-face training on “Planning Internet of
things (loTs) networks” to be held in Bandung, Indonesia, from 25 to 28 September 2018.

The event is being organized by International Telecommunication Union and is being kindly hosted by the
Ministry of Communication and Information Technology (MCIT), Indonesia as an activity to address the
expected outcomes of the Regional Initiatives determined by WTDC-17 for Asia-Pacific region under the
Buenos Aires Action plan (BaAP). The event is also supported by the Department of Communications and
the Arts, Australia.

The training will be delivered in English only and has been designed to further develop the technical
capacity of staff from policy makers, regulators, industry and Academia. The key target areas for the
training include amongst others

e |oT network planning and roadmap
e |oT technology and architectures
e |oT standards and security

o |oT strategy and application in Smart Sustainable City
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The draft program is attached (Annex 1) for your information. The details on this training including the
practical information, hotel reservation form and updated agenda may be accessed through the following
link: http://www.itu.int/en/itu-d/regional-presence/asiapacific/pages/events/2018/iot-bdg/main.aspx.

To register for the training, participants are kindly requested to complete the online registration form
available at the event webpage mentioned above.

For any further information or queries related to the event, please do not hesitate tc contact the training
coordinators Mr Brian Dipta Pratama (briaD01@kominfo.go.id) and/or Mr Aamir Riaz (zamir.riaz@itu.int).
I look forward to your active participation in the course.

Yours faithfully,

lzzzren

loane Koroivuki
Regional Director
ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

Encl: Draft Program (Annex-1)



